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This Week at  

Westminster Presbyterian Church  
Christ welcomes all, and so do we  

 

 



Westminsterõs Weekly Newsletter 

September 24, 2023 

17th Sunday after Pentecost 

Worship  9:30 am 

  In-Person & Streaming Live  

 

We gather each Sunday to worship in-person. We will continue with our                  
on-line Zoom service as well for those unable to join us in person.   

If you would like to join us via Zoom, call the church office at 352-378-4032  or 
write contact@wpcgaineville.org (leave your name, phone number and email                 
address) and the link will be provided. 

Childrenôs Sunday School will meet in the childrenôs classroom (#2) on 
Sunday mornings after worship. 

Adult Study led by Don Eitzman, will meet each                 

Sunday after worship in the Community Building and 

via Zoom.  We will study the book  Prayer in the Night, 

For Those Who Work or Watch or Weep by Tish                      

Harrison Warren.  Contact Barry Nason for information. 

*hybrid 

 

Adult Study which had been meeting on Thursday will 

now meet on Sunday morning after worship in the 

Sanctuary.  They will study the book of: Christ in Time: 

The Gospel according to Karl Barth (and the Red Hot 

Chili Peppers) by Mark James Edwards. Contact Bob or 

Gwen Lombard for information.    *hybrid   



Next Sunday, October 1, 2023 we will                 

celebrate Communion.  If you are joining 

us via Zoom, please have a piece of bread 

or cracker on a plate with a small cup of 

wine or juice for each one in your                  

household.  Pastor Becca will provide               

instructions during the service. 

While Gainesville restaurants only provide plastic utensils upon request, you may 
still have clean, unused wrapped plastic utensils around you house.  Now is the time 
for you to donate them to St. Francis House. The Earth Care Committee is collecting 
your clean plastic utensils through the month of September.  Just put your clean 
plastic utensils in the purple pokadot box in the church foyer.  The Earth Care                 
Committee will collect and donate them to St. Francis House.   
 

In addition, a box is also provided for small, used batteries or small burned-out 
light bulbs.  The committee will ensure they are properly recycled by taking them 
to the hazardous waste recycling for you.   Thank You. 

Giving Report from the Treasurer: 

I want to thank everyone for their generous giving over the past 8 months. Our                
offering during that time has increased over that from last year ($191,158 in ó23 
versus $186,648 in ó22). 

Unfortunately, our fixed expenses (e.g., property insurance, salaries, PC-USA                   
medical insurance/pensions, and church office expenses) increased in 2023. So, 
this led me and Session to look at the final 4 months of 2023 and share what we 
need to fulfill the four goals set out in our budget (i.e., Caring, Learning,                         
Worshiping and Advocating/Accompanying). Here is a snapshot of where we stand 
on our 2023 budget of $294,748. 

While our total income to date is $196,205 against a budgeted $196,417 to this 
point of the year look reasonable, our income already includes funds from families 
that have fully paid their estimates of giving for 2023. That means our monthly                 
expenses will exceed our income over the last third of the year. 

Taking August as an example, our expenses were $20,468 against income of 
$17,434. Deficits like this $2,566 for August will continue for the remainder of the 
year. 

We will need a monthly income of $20,000 in order for us to fulfill 90-95% of our 
budget and fulfill our vision.  Giving at that level will also help us to maintain a 
cash reserve going into 2024. 

I ask that you prayerfully consider how you might help fulfill our vision and enter 

the new year with some cash reserves for our 2024 missions. 




